
 

 
 

RFP HED.2022.1 
Request for Proposals 

SHIP Multifamily Development 
 
On March 7, 2022, Palm Beach County issued this RFP making available up to $2,000,000 in State 
Housing Investment Partnership (SHIP) Program funding for loans to developers for the 
construction, acquisition, or rehabilitation of affordable multifamily rental housing. 
 
The RFP Selection Committee met on May 5, 2022, at 9:00am, at the Palm Beach County Airport 
Center, 100 Australian Avenue, 5th Floor Conference Room, West Palm Beach.  The committee 
discussed and scored proposals, and made the following funding recommendations: 
 

Project Score Recommendation ($) 

Wells Landing 270 $1,499,500 

Berkeley Landing 259 $500,500 

Calusa Pointe II 257 $-0- 

 
The funding recommendations will be presented to the Board of County Commissioners for 
approval during its meeting of June 14, 2022. BCC Meetings begin at 9:30am and are located at the 
PBC Governmental Center, 301 N. Olive Avenue, 6th Floor Commission Chambers, West Palm Beach 
FL 33401. 
 
Please direct questions to Carlos Serrano, Director of Strategic Planning and Operations, 
Department of Housing and Economic Development, at cserrano@pbcgov.org.  
 
Este aviso y los documentos a los que se hace referencia en este documento están disponibles 
en español y hay servicios de traducción disponibles.  Comuníquese con HED al (561) 233-3623. 
Avi sa a ak dokiman referansye yo disponib nan lang panyòl, ak sèvis tradiksyon ki disponib.  
Kontakte HED nan (561) 233-3623. IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES 
ACT, THIS NOTICE AND THE DOCUMENTS REFERENCED HEREIN MAY BE REQUESTED IN 
ALTERNATE FORMAT.  CONTACT HED AT (561) 233-3600.   
 
POST:  May 5, 2022 
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